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Representative Tusler Calls for Justice for George Floyd 
 

Madison, WI – State Representative Ron Tusler (R-Harrison) released the following statement regarding the 
mistreatment and murder of George Floyd in Minneapolis, Minnesota on May 25, 2020:  
 
“I give my deepest condolences to the grieving family of George Floyd. Crime must be punished. All four officers 
present must be criminally punished. Black Americans have legitimate distrust that officers will be punished for 
their crimes. This is common when victims see district attorneys fail to charge crimes. A civilized society punishes 
those that break the law.”  
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